

## THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN THE GENERAL LIBRARIES AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712

May 7, 1984

Prof. José Ferrater-Mora 1518 Willowbrook Lane Villanova, PA 19085

Dear Prof. Ferrater-Mora:

I want to inform you that the General Libraries has now received from Dr. González-Gerth the books we have agreed to purchase.

I'd told you in my first letter that it would take 4 to 6 weeks for you to receive payment. The head of the Acquisitions Unit has since informed me that it might be a couple of weeks longer, even, due to conditions in his unit at present. I apologize, and hope again that this will not cause undue inconvenience.

We do appreciate the opportunity of completing our holdings of your publications.

Cordially yours,

Mary H. Brennan
Bibliography Department